Committee on Faculty Affairs

Minutes: Feb. 24, 2004
Members (those in attendance are in bold):  David Blake, Hank Fradella (on sabbatical), Maureen Gorman,  Janet Morrison, Ann Marie Nicolosi, Emmanuel Osagie, Ruth Palmer, Aigli Papantonopoulou (excused), Shri Rao, Gail Simmons, S. Lee Whitesell
Discussion and Actions :
SOSA charge:

Final review of Preliminary Recommendation, including data tables.
Janet moved that we accept the draft with the changes discussed today. 

Shri seconded the motion.

Passed unanimously.

We will now send it to the Steering Committee.

Hearings will be Monday March 15 (3:30-4:30)

and Tuesday March 16 (12:30-2:00)  both in Forcina 348.

Promotions charge:
Document realignment
The subcommittee set up a side-by-side comparison of the two documents (not the application) to see what sections are shared and different. 
In Promotion there are more clearly defined expectations (especially for scholarships), so we discussed whether the Reappointment document should be changed to be more specific about standards.

Gail suggested that we recommend that each School develop more clear standards for the disciplines.

The subcommittee will rework bases and standards section and send it out.

Committee members will read the old versions and give feedback  on email.

External evaluation  

There is a lack of consensus among Schools as to how “optional” it is.

If we need external review then we also need to be clear on what the expectations for promotion are more clearly.

Gail has information from about 11 other Deans about their external review procedure.  

Next meeting March 24, 2004 
